
 

 

 

 

 

 
9 June 2020 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Leavers Hoodies 2020 
 
We are pleased to inform you that we are now able to offer your child the opportunity to order a 
Leavers Hoodie to commemorate their time at Vale of York Academy. 
 
As you know, with the majority of businesses being closed, we have had to wait for the gradual re-
opening of the printing firms to set this in motion and are now in a position to do so. 
 
Students will be able to select from a choice of sizes, colours and input their own name/nickname 
if they wish into the overall design. All student’s names will be present in the ‘Leavers 2020’ logo 
on the back of the Hoodie. All information can be found on the Google Stream for your child. 
Please note the academy reserves the right to refuse any nickname that could be seen as 
unsuitable. 
 
The cost of the Hoodie is £18 and will need to be paid on ParentPay. Ordering time is limited to 
two weeks, so we can process the orders as swiftly as possible and get them to the students 
before the end of the summer term. 
 
Please click the link HERE to access the Google form and place your order.  Could you please do 
this by Monday June 22 so that the order can be placed promptly. 
 
Yours faithfully,  

 
 
 

Mr M Wilson 
Year 11 Progress Leader  
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1OeR85a616pJ9tWJBMYl2mLExJNIND7C7ySLubihIqo0/edit

